Dear Bill,

Thank you for being concerned about my finances. As you know I am out over \$300,000 due to judicial corruption......\$5,000 is not even 2% of what the courts have stolen from me. I very much like having the choice as to where my money is going. I do not feel there is a better way for me to spend my money. You and your movie are my dreams of over 12 years (wanting to expose the corruption) coming true. There are no words which could adequately describe the extreme gratitude, appreciation and admiration I have for you.

I am in total awe of what you are accomplishing and your perseverance with all of the adversity you have experienced. Please graciously accept my money, I wouldn't be sending it to you if I didn't believe in you and the movie. I want to do whatever I can to help prevent my story of injustice/corruption (12 year nightmare) from happening to other good parents and innocent children.

I have always believed that things do not happen to a person without a purpose; I thought my purpose was to expose. I was beginning to give up on that theory because of my inability to do so. Thanks to you I once again have hope (I doubt I would have given up though). I have always known that my case was not just an isolated quirk, even though I had no proof of that. I was sure there were many more victims out there who were afraid to speak out due to the family court/judiciary emotionally, mentally and financially destroying them. I am looking forward to hearing all of the brave victims' statements, stories in the movie. I know that once the movie is released there will be many, many more victims willing to speak out. The movie will give them the confidence and courage to reveal their heartbreaking stories of injustice/corruption. I hope in the end you will be able to find an agent, network and sponsors willing to make a weekly TV series a reality. The show would enable the victims to present their cases in further detail and continue educating the naïve public (which I was one of them prior to my experience) to the true extent of judiciary and government corruption. The total lack of concern our current political representatives have concerning our constitutional and human rights.

To your wife; I have understanding and empathy for your concerns for Bill (I too worry about him). I have had the people who love me wanting me to stop my pursuit to expose for the last 12 years. They have seen how it has consumed my entire life along with all of my pain and frustration. I have always responded; "I can't stop because I know the courts are abusing innocent children on a daily basis throughout this so called land of the free; using the guise of having the "best interest of the child" at heart. Please understand why I can't stop."

I can only imagine how difficult this must be for your wife; although I am sure my love ones can relate. She is also one of my heroes. Thank you from the bottom of my heart Barbara.

With full sincerity, the Law I would

Dale Karin Trowbridge; (906) 575-3597, trowbridge.dale@yahoo.com

P.S. I did name my puppy after you and two other very special Bills in my life; "Lawless Bill", "Buddy Bill" and "Boat Bill". Now there is "Baby Bill".